Dear Ms. Saunders and Members of the PEC,

<u>We are directed by the owner to request delegation status at the Monday PEC meeting.</u> Our delegation will include myself, the owner, and representatives of the Shogun Maitake Farm Corporation and we wish to provide additional thoughts on the above referenced matter.

I understand from your email below that staff will present a revised report on the above referenced Mushroom Farm severance to the Planning and Environment Cttee ('PEC') meeting this Monday. Kindly provide a copy of the agenda and the report at your earliest convenience by email so that I may be aware of staff's recommendation to the Committee.

As always, I appreciate your help and thank you in advance for your considerate attention to my request.

Thank you in advance for your consideration,

Joe

Joseph P. Plutino, MCIP, RPP mainline planning services inc.
P.O. Box 319 Kleinburg, Ontario L0J 1C0